PROPOSED DODGE COUNTY PLAN
FOR THE
HUMAN SERVICES & HEALTH DEPT.

- PUBLIC HEARING -

The Dodge County Human Services & Health Dept.
is required to prepare a service delivery plan and
budget that is submitted to the Dodge County Board.
During the 2024 budget preparations, the
Department is soliciting input from various sources
to determine the community needs, adequacy of the
current level of services, gaps in existing level of
services or how best to meet the requirements of
mandated services with the available funding.

The Human Services & Health Dept. will hold a
public hearing on the 2024 budget on, June 7, 2023
at 5:00 P.M. in the Auditorium rooms H & |
Administrative Building 127 E Oak St., Juneau,
Wisconsin. The public is encouraged to attend. The
meeting site is handicapped accessible.

Copies of the current 2023 budget are available for
review and comment at the offices during normal
working hours (8:00 - 4:30, Monday through Friday)
untii the evening of June 7, 2023.  Written
comments on the budget will be accepted prior to
the date of the hearing with verbal comments being
accepted at the hearing.
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